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Dear Praying Friends, 
We greet you in the name of our Lord and savior Jesus Christ by whose merit we have been 
granted regeneration unto a lively hope (1Peter1:3).  This lively hope is qualified by the apostle 
Paul as a blessed Hope (Titus 2:13), and a Glorious Hope (Col.1:27). I pray, dear friends that at 
this time when we reflect on the resurrection that we will all heed the exhortation of the apostle 
and … set our hope fully on the grace that will be brought to us when Christ shall come.  
 
This morning our daughter Becky sent a message to say that her grandfather Glen Morgan has 
passed away. We know what it is like to be away serving the Lord and to get the news that a love 
one is gone. This is something real that countless number of missionaries have to face. It is a 
blessing to read Paul’s words: … ye sorrow not even as others which have no hope.  When there 
is no hope, sorrow is complete. But when hope is lively, there is peace amidst sorrow; blessing 
amidst problems; and victorious, glorious assurance amidst the powers of darkness and evil. All 
this by the promised presence of a living Lord and savior. Do pray for the Pascal and Becky, 
Becky’s mom and dad, Paul and Glenda Stetson, who are missionaries in France and her Sister 
Carrie, who is a missionary in China. 
 
We are doing as well as we can be.  I must confess that my body keeps reminding me that I have 
had opened heart surgery. But I rejoice that this is not bothering me in the day to day running of 
the ministry. However, I am glad for the men whom the Lord has given me for the ministry. Pray 
for these men, Pascal and Gilbert. I am encouraged every week as we go on the street for 
outreaches. Steve and Pascal who already have a very heavy load of work are always there to 
assist me. 
Marilyne is ever busy with the ministry with the ladies. We are encouraged greatly by the ladies 
who are willing assist is teaching and counselling. Pray for the coming ladies retreat that is 
coming up soon. This has always meant a lot of preparation and work.  
 
Continue to lift up Pastor Francois Serret as he continues his battle with cancer.  The Herringson 
are doing very well in replacement for Pastor Serret. Pray for this precious family as they are 
nearing the time of their going back to Australia and the Truth Baptist Church. 
Lately a young man, Jean Lou, has asked me if I can be of any help to a young church in the Port 
Louis area. Pray that the Lord will give wisdom in this wise.  
 
We sure want to express to you are appreciation for your faithfulness unto the Lord for your 
faithful prayers and Financial support. Eternity will reveal how precious your contribution have 
been to our ministry of bringing hope to the people of Mauritius. Thank you. 
 
May the Lord continue to bless you as you set your hope fully on the grace that will be brought 
to us when Christ shall come because of the resurrection. 
 
Your Missionaries, 
 
Guy and Marilyne Grenade. 
 


